
 
 
 

 
 

 

   Notice of Public Information Centre
   January 2021 

RE: WATERMAIN, SEWER AND ROAD RECONSTRUCTION – OLD MAPLE AREA 
 
Local Residents, 
 
The City of Vaughan is hosting two virtual Public Information Centres (PIC) to present plans for infrastructure 
improvements in the Old Maple area. Work to replace the aging infrastructure, as part of the 2021 Capital 
Program, includes watermain replacement, as well as storm sewer and road reconstruction. 
 
The virtual sessions will be hosted via Zoom and a presentation about the project will be shared. Citizens will 
have the opportunity to ask questions and provide feedback on the project. 
 
Two sessions will be available for the same presentation: 
 

Wednesday, Feb. 3, 2021 Thursday, Feb. 4, 2021 
6 p.m. to 7 p.m. 6 p.m. to 7 p.m. 
 
To register for the virtual Public Information Sessions, please send your name and email address to 
OldMapleTeam@morrisonhershfield.com and identify which session you’ll be participating in. The link to join 
will be provided in advance of the meeting.  
 
For those who are unable to participate in the sessions, the presentation and all related materials will be 
posted on the City’s website on Feb. 3. Visit vaughan.ca for more information. 
 
Why attend the virtual Public Information Centre? 
Attend to view project information, including maps and schedules and ask questions about traffic impacts and 
access to properties. Citizens are encouraged to provide comments and feedback to City staff and consultants. 
Except for personal information, all comments received will become a part of the public record.  
 
About the Project 
The City of Vaughan promotes infrastructure renewal projects as key investments that align with Council 
priorities. Maintaining existing assets in a state of good repair is an important factor driving the public’s high 
satisfaction level with the services provided by the City. The watermain replacement, storm sewer and road 
reconstruction work for the Old Maple area demonstrates the City’s continued commitment to ensuring long-
term sustainability of municipal infrastructure.   
 
Construction is expected to start in spring 2021, with anticipated completion by spring 2022. 
 

Map of Construction Area 
 

 
 

 
LOCATIONS: 
 
Watermain and Road 
Reconstruction: 

Bevan Road Naylon Street 
Clemson Cres Netherford Rd 
Gosling Road Oldfield Street 
Jackson Street Ryder Road 
Lancer Drive Weller Cres. 
Malaren Road Welton Street 
Mexico Road  
 
Watermain, Storm and Road 
Reconstruction: 

Church Street        
Gram Street 
 
Road Reconstruction: 

Goodman Cres     
Merino Road  
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Thank you for your patience as these important infrastructure upgrades are completed. For more information 
about this project, please visit vaughan.ca or contact: 

PROJECT LEAD: 

Majde Qaqish, P.Eng. 
Project Manager, Infrastructure Delivery 
Infrastructure Development 
T: 905-832-2281 ext. 8162 
E: majde.qaqish@vaughan.ca 

CONSULTANT PROJECT MANAGER: 

Hiyam Kholi, P.Eng. 
Project Manager  
T: 416-499-3110 ext. 101 1295  
E: HKholi@morrisonhershfield.com 

 
Comments and information regarding this project are being collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of 
Information and Protection of Privacy Act for the purpose of meeting environmental assessment requirements. With the 
exception of personal information, all comments received will become a part of the public record. 

 
Notice issued: January 11, 2020 


